
SULLIVAN AND McDERMOTt.
ATTORNEYS AT LAW

May 24, 2002

PERSONAL AND CONFIDENTIAL

Reverend Charles Higgins
Archdiocese of Boston
201 Foster Street
Brighton, MA 02135

Dear Father Higgins:

I have been contacted by ~who is a
resident-- I __            || ~ indicates that
he contacted you and other representatives of the
Archdiocese in 1999 with reference to the conduct of Father
James J. Foley who was assigned to Holy Name Church in West
Roxbury from the early 1980s through the early 1990s.
~ was an altar boy and also worked in the office at
the Holy Name Rectory from approximately 1983 to 1986. At
the time ~worked at the Rectory, he was 13
years of age and his employment at the Rectory ended when
he was approximately 16. During the period that ~
~ worked at the Holy Name Rectory, he was sexually
assaulted by Father Foley and reported this to you several
years ago.

~ is not interested, at the present time,
in pursuing a civil action against Father Foley or the
Archdiocese. He does, however, wish to have information
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concerning the disposition of this matter and a summary of
any treatment that Father Foley has had and/or disciplinary
action imposed by the Archdiocese on Father Folgy since he
reported this incident. Also, ~ would like to
be informed of the names of any other persons wh8 were
similarly assaulted by Father Foley during his tenure at
Holy Name Parish.

I understand that some months ago ~again
corresponded with you and was informed that he would be
receiving a letter from the Archdiocese outlining the
disposition of this matter with an apology from the
Archdiocese. I know that you are busy with other matters
at the present time, however, this unresolved issue is
important to us and we would like to have it addressed
immediately. I would expect your response to this letter
by June 15th, 2002, and appreciate your prompt attention to
this matter.

Please contact me at the above telephone number if you
have any questions regarding these issues.

Very truly yours,

Jeremiah P. Sullivan, Jr!

!md
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